
Charlottesville Catholic School
Friday Newsletter

Junior Kindergarten

Both JK classes attended Hispanic Heritage Mass this week and did a tremendous job of
participating and/or quietly listening.  It was really special to see students walk down the aisle
with the flags of different countries and to sing in Spanish and English. Students also took part
in praying a decade of the Rosary with the school on Tuesday. We will continue this tradition
every Tuesday through the month of October. We are looking forward to our field trip on
October 24th. Please return the permission slip by October 15th. All drivers/chaperones must
complete a volunteer driver form and provide us with a copy of their insurance.

Important Dates
Friday, October 6 - Blue & Gold Day

Monday, October 1o - School closed (Teacher Work Day)

Friday, October 14 - Movie Night at CCS, “CoCo”

Thursday October 20 - School pictures for JK

Friday, October 21--School closed (Student/Teacher Holiday)

Monday October 24 - Field trip to Carters Mountain Farm

Friday October 28 - Service Day

Thursday, November 3--11:30AM dismissal (Parent/Teacher Conferences)

**Aftercare will NOT be offered**

Friday, November 4--School closed (Parent/Teacher Conferences)

Math

We continue to work on number sense, until our students have a solid understanding of
numbers 0-20. Number sense is critical to all future mathematical concepts and operations.  We
watch videos about numbers, and practice writing and counting.  We are also working on
sequencing numbers.

Language Arts/Reading/Writing

Both classes studied the letter I this week. We created the letter I with play-do, dot paint, and
even our bodies! We practiced tracing and writing them on our own. We also reviewed the



letters that we have learned so far and talked about how we can already make words! Ms.
Wawner’s class sounded out sat, sap, pat, and tap! Next week, Ms. Wawner’s  will learn about
the letter N.  Ms. Shank will be reviewing the letters we learned so far and completing an
assessment of those letters.

Religion
Ms. Wawner’s class continues to learn about the importance of prayer and practice saying
The Lord’s Prayer, The Hail Mary, and The Glory Be.  We will also be learning about the
things the students see at Mass and signs and symbols of our faith.

Science
Ms. Wawner’s class wrapped up exploring the five senses by learning about touch. We
learned to identify items that are rough, smooth, hard, and soft. We went on a texture walk
and had fun guessing what items were in the mystery box by touch alone.
Ms. Shank’s class  learned about owls, (barn owls, screech owls, burrowing owls, snowy
owls), and their habitat.  We also talked about owl adaptations.  The students watched as
Ms. Shank dissected an owl pellet.

Other Information
Wednesday we have P.E.  Please make sure that your student wears athletic shoes.


